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Rockford Hills (City Hall) - After eight months of dedicated service, Br. Jeremy and I are 
preparing to conclude our tenure in the Executive. We are deeply grateful for the trust 
placed in us by the people of this great state. It has been a tremendous honor and an 
absolute joy to serve the people of San Andreas and collaborate with its department 
heads. ​
​
During our time in office, the Lighthouse Party remained steadfast in our commitment 
to stability, transparency, and meaningful progress. From establishing Día de los 
Muertos as a new state holiday to overhauling the structure of our standing 
committees, we have strived to fulfill our responsibilities to the highest standard. ​
​
As we prepare to transition out of our roles, it is with a mix of pride and bittersweet 
reflection that we pass this tremendous responsibility to Tommy Merlin and Nathan 
Windwalker. We wish you the very best on this journey. It is not a task to take lightly, 
but one to embrace with the honor and reverence the office demands. ​
​
Though our term is ending, we remain committed to the future of San Andreas — and 
will continue to support its growth and prosperity in new ways. ​
​
Last but not least to Wyatt McKenzie, Winifred Baker, and Eli Ambrosia, we would like 
to thank you three who have guided and supported us throughout these two terms, we 
would not be what we are without you. ​
​
With gratitude, ​
Dr Jax Hendix​
Lt. Governor​
On behalf of the Lighthouse Party​
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